Comment Letter VV

rror:
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 3:46 AM

To: City of Cupertino Planning Dept. <planning@cupertino.org>
Subject: Fwd: Costco Research Survey - We want your opinion

Cupertino Planning Department Representative,

| believe the following e-mail is a fake e-mail sent to some residents of Cupertino to solicit support of the
current Vallco re-development plan. Please confirm with Costco the following e-mail is not from Costco.
Thanks.

Daniel Chow
resident of Cupertino.

-----Original Message-----

From: Business Process Management team (BPMS) <bpms@costco.com>
TOZW>
Sent: Mon, Aug 20, :00 am

Subject: Costco Research SiJNey - We want your opinion

Dear Costco Member,

At Costco, we are constantly trying to improve service to our members. With this in
mind, we are hoping to be included in the redevelopment plans for the Vallco
Fashion Mall at the corner of Vallco Parkway and North Wolfe Road. Our new
building would help revitalize the space where the mall currently exists, and would
be the first Costco location to open in Cupertino.

The City of Cupertino is currently developing a plan for the Vallco site. This is where
we need your help. It is a fact that individuals who oppose projects tend to make
their objections known, while those in favor do not express their views. As we aim to
be included in the Vallco redevelopment plan, we need your input.

Please demonstrate your support by completing our short online survey (less than




three minutes). Your answers will help us gauge interest of having Costco in
Cupertino, as well as a Costco Gas Station. They will also give us a tangible show
of support that we will be able to provide to the city.

If you would like more information about our proposed warehouse and gas station,
please contact your Costco representative, Mike Dobrota, at (714) 978-5030 with
your questions and concerns.

Many thanks in advance for your assistance, and most importantly, thank you for
being a Costco member. Sincerely,

Jack S. Frank
Vice President Real Estate
Costco Wholesale
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